
 

 

   

Ref. No. DSEC/PRIN/3960                                                          Dated: 05.12.2023 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
This is to notify that students staying in Hostels are hereby informed to pay their 

Hostel Fees on or before 31st December 2023, only through online payment portal 

available in our college website, falling which a fine will be charged as per the 

norms. 

 

With best regards, 
 

 

  __________________ 

 

Dr. Saradindu Panda 

Principal 

Copy to: 

1. All HODs/TICs 

2. All Departments  

3. Deputy Registrar 

 


